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To whom it may concern.

Please let me go on record as being in in support

OF BANNING THE USE OF RODENTICIDES in our environment

in order to protect our wildlife, our children and our pets

Let us return to a more sustainable relationship with the natural world
with Los Angeles and California leading the way

Thank you

Michele Logan
13519 Cheltenham Drive
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

818-489-4449


